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Minutes of February 25, 2021 

Meeting held via ZOOM 

 

The meeting convened at 6:51 p.m.  

 

Present from Selectboard were Phil Dowling (Chair), Maureen Dempsey, and Teri Anderson.   

Others present were Ben Warren (moderator), Bill Jablonski, Ginny Curtis, Cheryl Provost 

 

 Discussion ensued about holding Special Town Meeting on Saturday, February 27th.  The 

weather is predicted to be snowy and rainy.  Meeting is scheduled to be outside.   

 

 Ginny suggested we look at the orders from the Governor concerning public meetings. 
 

 Phil Dowling motioned to recommend to moderator to postpone the meeting from February 27th 

at 1:00 P.M. to March 6, 1:00 P.M. at Hampshire Regional High School.  Seconded by Teri.  

Voted. Maureen Aye, Teri Aye, Phil Aye.  3 – 0 . 
 

 It was suggested that we do a reverse or “soft” 911 to announce the postponement to town 

residents.  Phil will email Chief Antosz about doing this. 
 

 Select Board Chair from Worthington has given Katrin a positive reference for the job as town 

clerk in Westhampton.  Phil will send Katrin a letter informing her of this development in her 

hiring process. 
 

 Phil noted that Tadd Weiss worked on the excel budget sheet for our meeting with the finance 

committee.  This will enable us to screen share at the finance meeting. 

 

Next meeting: 7:00 p.m. March 1, 2021.   

Adjourned meeting at 7:03 p.m. 

 

Approved by vote of the Selectboard at virtual meeting held March 1, 2021.            

Phil Dowling 

Maureen Dempsey 

Teri Anderson 
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